
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
 

27 August 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 

 

 

Arbor Day is on 8th September  

 
 

Contributions to our Arbor Day fund have been slow and this is a first reminder.  If it 
is your intention to contribute, please make it NOW!  We cannot go much further 
with our planning until we know what funds we have at our disposal.  Not only is 
there still a lot of planning to do, but all the holes have to be dug, so the sooner you 
make your contribution, the sooner we can start! 
 
Remember, contributions are entirely voluntary!  
 
Please make your contributions to: 
 
By EFT to: 
Account:  Evergreen Lifestyle Broadacres ResCom 
Branch:  Standard Bank Fourways Crossing 
Account No: 305128116 
Account Type: Marketlink Savings 
 
OR in cash to: 

• Cecil Fann, Unit 76 (ResCom Treasurer). 

• Jackie at Reception in an envelope marked with your unit no. and ‘Arbor Day’ 
as a reference. 

 
 
This is always a fun day so diarise it right now! 
Hennie du Preez - Chairman 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a Communication to Residents About Arbor Day 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


